
Jr. High Corner
Boys & Girls Soccer Try Outs:
Tuesday, September 9   2:30pm - 3:30pmth

Thursday, September 11  2:30pm - 3:30pmth

Family Communication

Interested in Volunteering? 

Week - At - A - Glance

Sept. 5th

Supervision Begins @
7:50 am

First Bell: 8:05 am
Dismissal: 2:05 pm

At Ross Road School, there are so many
ways to become involved in supporting our
amazing students! Click here to learn more!

Happy Friday! What’s
Happening in
September‌

Sept. 11 - Stand Up Against
Bullying Day

Sept. 11 - Home & School
Movie Night

Sept. 18 - Curriculum Night
Sept. 25 - Home & School
Grade 6 - 9 School Dance

Sept 29 - PD Day - No
School

Sept. 30 - National Truth
& Reconciliation Day No

school

Click HERE to visit our school website! Click HERE for the Nova Scotia School Lunch
Program

Click HERE for the Ross Road School
Calendar!

Home & School News
Hello Ross Road Families,

Our Welcome Back Movie Night will
be Thursday, September 11th. Doors
will open at 5:30pm and the showing
of the live action "Lilo & Stitch" will
start at 6pm. Entry will be $5 per
family, and there will be a canteen

open.
A reminder that all students must
have a parent or guardian on site
with them for the duration of the

movie. 
Be sure to wear your pajamas and
bring your pillow or blanket! We
can't wait to see you all there!

Ross Road Home & School

Stand Up Against Bulling Day
is September 11  

On the second Thursday of
September, we recognize
Stand Up Against Bullying

Day.   
On Thursday, September 11,
we will celebrate inclusivity,
kindness and friendship. All

HRCE school teams are
focused on ensuring all

students have a safe and
welcoming environment in

which to learn and thrive.    
Please join us and wear pink
if you’re able on September

11 to take a stand against
bullying.  

What an incredible start to our school year! The hallways were full of smiles and it was amazing
how quickly students were back into the school routine! We wanted to give families a heads up

that next week we will be having our 1  fire drill of the year. For the first two drills, we will give
students advanced notice to ease any worries and to learn new routines. There will also be a

notice sent home next week regarding lock down drills. Please keep an eye on your inbox.

st

As part of the Safe Schools Strategy, each school had to create a vision statement and matrix to
encourage positive behaviour. As a school team, we developed a snapshot of what it means to be
a member of the Ross Road School Community. We are now looking for YOUR feedback! We will
also be seeking feedback from our students. Please click the link below to access our statement

and matrix! 

Thank you all for your part in making this such a great start to our year!
Your RRS Team

Please Click Here for the Ross Road School
Vision Statement & Matrix

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1f7ojagxLD91JX1RT1VjgB5sSMJrjkGwKszKmRM6HQ1U/edit?usp=sharing
https://rrd.hrce.ca/
https://nslunch.ca/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g83rEsOY6HtBkf0KE9ZvM2ORYUipiSkT/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BkXUkzsj5U_11Myls-JPnwKFxouUZCJd/view?usp=sharing

